M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Karen Byrd, Board Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
April 18, 2019
RE:
Bid Awards and revised BG-1 for the Paving 2019 Project
BG#19-141

The bid opening for the Paving 2019 Project was opened on April 4, 2019.  There were 3 bid packages included in this bid.

Bid Package #1 – Paul Michels and Sons, Inc., submitted the lowest and best proposal in the amount of $462,750.


Bid Package #2 – Riegler Blacktop, Inc., submitted the lowest and best proposal in the total amount of $507,400 which includes the following:


Base Bid                                 


 $423,000


Alternate #2a (1-1/2” f.d. overlay/drainage)
   $28,000


Alternate #2b (1-1/2’ overlay)


   $56,400


Bid Package #3 – Riegler Blacktop, Inc., submitted the lowest and best proposal in the amount of $640,000, which includes the following:


Base Bid





$377,000


Alternate #2a (1-1/2” overlay/drainage)

$194,000


Alternate #2b (1-1/2” overlay)


 $69,000



The revised BG-1 and the bid tabulation sheet are attached for your approval.

I recommend the board approve the bid award and revised BG-1 for the above project, as presented.
